
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William Law Association Christmas Bazaar 2022 

Friday 16th December 2022 

6pm-8pm 
 

We are pleased to announce that the Christmas Bazaar is back including a raffle. 

 

Raffle tickets will be sent home with children before October half term. (If you have 

more than one child at the school then the raffle tickets will be sent home with the 

eldest child). 

 

The prizes are…. 
1st Prize PS Lite With Game  

2nd Prize Gravitrax Sets  

3rd Prize £50 Amazon Gift Card 

 

Please help raise funds for the school by selling our raffle tickets to your family, 

friends, neighbours, and work colleagues. 

The tickets are £1 each 

 

 

                  Raffle will be drawn at 

                  the bazaar evening!  
 

 

 

                      Deadline for selling tickets will be Friday 9th December 2022 

Please return any unsold Raffle Tickets to the school office 

If you need any extra raffle tickets please email 

school.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk  

We will also be selling raffle tickets between 6-7pm on the night of the bazaar!  

Good luck  

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
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